
From:	stars-notices@stanford.edu	[mailto:stars-notices@stanford.edu]		
Sent:	Sunday,	March	05,	2017	12:45	PM	
To:	monnin@stanford.edu	
Cc:	hipaatraining@stanford.edu	
Subject:	Course	Completion:	HIPAA/Protecting	Patient	Privacy	(PRIV-0010-WEB-FY17) 
  
Dear Monnin Pierre, 
 
Congratulations! You have completed the HIPAA/Protecting Patient Privacy (PRIV-0010-
WEB-FY17) course. 
 
Your training record in STARS is updated to reflect this accomplishment. To see your 
training history in STARS, please go to All Learning . 
 
 
Thank you for completing the "Protecting Patient Privacy (HIPAA Training)" course. This 
notification serves as your proof of completion. Please retain this email for your records. 
 
Certificate of Completion: This certifies that the above named person completed the following 
course: Protecting Patient Privacy (HIPAA Training). 
 
If you have any questions regarding this course please contact the University Privacy Office 
at hipaatraining@stanford.edu or (650) 725-1828. 
 
 
 
If you have questions about this course, please do not reply to this message but instead 
contact STARS Support.  
 
Thank you! 

Click here if you would like to provide feedback on this notification. 

	


